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4/2/24 
 
Code Enforcement 
Town of North Yarmouth 
10 Village Square Road 
North Yarmouth, ME 04097 
 
Request to extend construction start deadline for Water Line Solar, LLC 
  
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of Water Line Solar, I’m requesting a +6 month extension to the existing deadline to obtain a 
building permit which is currently May 10, 2024.  The project team is actively working on contracts and 
work plans with the contractor to begin work, but we anticipate that we may need more time to apply for 
the building permit.  As a safe measure in order to be in compliance with the North Yarmouth Land Use 
Ordinance rules, we are requesting a revised deadline of November 10, 2024 to apply for the building 
permit. 
 
I am hoping to attend the April 10, 2024 planning board meeting, and am happy to answer any questions 
about the project’s status and next steps as we approach the execution phase. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chris Byers 
Branch Renewable Energy 
207-653-9864 
cbyers@branchrenewables.com 
 
 
 


